Royal Montrose Mercantile
Match Secretary Update - 28th July 2024

Our last gents interclub match is getting ever closer and will take place on Sunday the 25th
August 2024 and | am looking for 12 members to take part.

| will be posting up the team sheet shortly on the noticeboard so please keep an eye out and
add your name.

The day consists of coffee and bacon roll, 1 round on the 1562 course and a 2 course meal
after.

Cost is £24.

Finals day is on Sunday the 18th August 2024 and i am looking for referees and a starter. The
Club Championship is a 36 hole event and the first round will tee off at 09:30.

The other gents and ladies finals will commence at 13:00 with the second round of the club
championship teeing off at 14:28.

Once all the finalists are confirmed i will post up the tee times to the noticeboard.

This finals day event showcases the club's members achievements of the year and is a great
opportunity for members to get out and watch the matches to their conclusion.

| have noticed recently that folks are not submitting their scores correctly when they retire from
the course.

If you are having a poor round and decide to leave the course you should put did not finish the
round.

You must have a legitimate reason for leaving the course prior to completing the round, for
example, illness, injury or similar, simply having a poor round is not acceptable to select did not

play.

Finally, a wee reminder that the prize giving is Friday the 8th November 2024, further details will
be posted nearer the time.



